EMIRATES FUTURE INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY
CIRCULAR

WORLD ENVIRONMENT DAY 2025
REF: EFIA/CIR-26/2025-26 Date:30/05/2025

Dear Parents

World Environment Day is celebrated annually on June 5 to promote awareness and action for the protection
of our environment. In observance of this important occasion, the Science Department — Eco Club will be
organizing a series of activities across the school on Wednesday, June 4, 2025, to raise awareness about this
year’s theme: “Beat Plastic Pollution.” As part of our ongoing efforts to promote sustainability, the Science
Department is encouraging the school community to participate in the “Donate a Plant, Give Hope”
initiative. Under this program, selected sections from each grade will donate a plant to neighborhood locations

every month, starting from June 2025.

Please refer the Google Classroom for the details of the activities.

NOTE:
All the activities will be conducted during the activity period/Science period in the 1st week of June.

Students (KG—12) can wear green-colored dresses. If a green dress is not available, students should come|

in school uniform.

Saji Oommen
Principal




